
Steve is the one that jumped for joy when he got a hockey stick for Christmas (I hear he 
didn’t play hockey with it either, unless you consider rats to be hockey pucks!) Stacia & 

Mrs. Henry guessed correctly! Today’s question is what staff member’s favorite Christmas 
gift was a pair of footie pajamas?
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This Weekʼs Events

TODAY
•  Mr. Giese’s Mentor group meets before school
• Homework Help - 3:30pm

FRIDAY
• Ms Hosna’s mentor group meets @ 8:15am
• Elementary Play -  7pm
• GBB vs Litchfield - home (KKIN will broadcast/Juniors 

have concessions)
• BB vs Parkers Prairie - home - 7:15pm

Attention All Juniors:  See Ms. Burg in Room 108 today to sign up to work concessions this winter.

Ms. Hosna’s mentor group will meet tomorrow morning at 8:15.

Speech team remember your  practice schedules before school. If you have forgotten - come see Mrs. Maine for a 
slip to remind you. If the time you signed up for doesn't work - see Mrs. Maine to set up a new time.

Billy Staska and Lexi Campbell- You need your permission slips in by this Friday. You cannot practice without them.  AM 
practice times are listed by Mrs. Maine's door.

Winter athletes need to get their activity fees in ASAP.

OVERDUE BOOKS need to be returned or renewed, but these students have books that should be 
brought back:  Anna Lake, Martina Bruchu & Billy Staska.  

Drop boxes for the county-wide Operation Christmas gift distribution are located in the high school and 
district offices if you wish to donate gifts this year. 

Deb needs a calendar girl (or boy) to do the inside calendar for December. If you are interested, see Deb 
ASAP. Thanks. (PS you will need permission from the teacher of whatever class you would miss)

Band and choir members, students and staff, don't forget to tell friends and family about the variety show next 
Saturday at 6:00.  It is in the auditorium and is 5 dollars for adults and 3 dollars for students.  Come hear the drum line, 
the bands, the choir and numerous solos.  Bet you'd like to see Ms Bodway and Ms Hosna in gaudy bridesmaid dresses!  
Bet you'd love to hear Mr. Wahlin sing a solo!  Well, you'd better come to the show!!!!! 

There will be a dress rehearsal for soloists next Friday after school in the auditorium, anytime between 
3:30-5:30, you can come and practice your solos with microphones.  Let Ms. J know what time you'll be practicing.


